
 
Hello I would like to be notified via email and mail if possible of any changes or decisions on this horrible 
idea to  IMPOSE new dwellings to accommodate multiple families in an existing single family residential 
area.  
 
My biggest question is why isn't there  sign of variance going up where people can comment and 
disapprove or have a say in this.  
 
I received a letter only a couple weeks ago.That's not enough time for busy people- Meanwhile, the area 
has alot of retired people ( snow birds) who may be away on vacation for winter and when they come 
back, won't even have a chance to vote on this ridiculous proposal.  
 
This proposal is more offensive then the BERLIN WALL than went up in our neighbourhood without our 
say segregating us from the rest of the city. It's an embarrassing eye sore, I'm embarrassed to say I even 
live behind that wall. When I tell people where I live they say "oh, over there...."  
 
This proposal is going to make our neighbourhood even more ghetto.  
 
Yes, I want notification of the way this goes.  
 
Why wasn't this proposed in Glen Abbey? : ) 
 
Caroline Hamel 


